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April 2021 The Rainbow 

Welcome back! As we enter the Summer Term we would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing 
support throughout this very unusual time. As always, the children have shown determination and strength and have 
adapted so well to any changes that this academic year has brought. We could not be prouder of the sheer resilience and 
enthusiasm our children have had during the pandemic! 
 
Last term many parents and carers were faced with the challenge of supporting daily home learning and without your 
ongoing commitment, this would not have been possible. We were ‘blown away’ with some of the children’s online 
achievements and for those children in school it was amazing to see how well they continued to flourish and make good 
progress. Our nursery continued to be open to all children during lockdown and we had good attendance throughout. 
 
Since all the children have returned they have adapted so well to coming back to school and it was lovely to see them being 
reunited with their peers. For some children it was a long time coming! Happiness and smiles were all we saw and it was so 
nice to get back to routines and to be all together again. 
 
This term we are continually striving to provide ongoing support for your child’s individual needs and have put many 
procedures in place to support their well-being and our catch up curriculum. During this term, it is even more valuable for 
your child to read regularly and complete their homework with you. This will build on the skills we are doing in school and 
support any time at school they may have missed. 
 

We are hoping that this warmer weather continues and we can get back to some normality soon. 
 

Take care and stay safe. 
 

Miss Firman & The  Early Years Team  

 

The Early Years Team says: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our  topic is called ‘Off we Go!’ In this topic 
we will be learning about: 

 The world we live in and explore the outdoors. 
 Our local environment and where we live 
 People who help us in our community 
 The changes to the weather and season in the 

outdoor environment. 
 Planting and growing. 
 Discussing features of mini beasts and baby 

animals. 
 Transport and going on holiday. 

                     
 

 

Please remember to wear a face mask 
when you enter the school site at all 
times.  
We are still following the Governments 
Covid guidelines, and ask that parents 
and carers follow these to keep everyone 
safe. 

 

 


